“0 Wellington
Water
Monday 16 October 2023

OIA IRO-489

Name: NN

Email: mail.com

Kia ora-

Official information request for kilometres of pipes cost — delivered in 2021/22 and
2022/23 Financial Years in Wellington City.

Thank you for your official information request dated Tuesday 19 September 2023.

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your
request in part.

For Wellington City Council in the 2021/22 Financial Year (FY) 5.1 kilometres of new pipes
were built, and for the 2022/23 FY 9.4 kilometres. These figures include drinking water,
wastewater and stormwater pipes.

We are unable to provide you with the delivery cost split for the 2021/22 FY and 2022/23
FY. The reason for this is that up until 2023/24, data was not recorded in a way that makes it
easily possible to calculate this information for each financial year. It would require
significant resource to do this and therefore we decline this part of your request in

accordance with Section 17(f) of the Act.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz
or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi,

Acting Group Manager, Network Development and Delivery
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